
 To the state legislature: 
I am a life long Oregon resident  and a proud member of Teamsters Local 305. I make my living working 
on film and TV productions, and I alsofrom work in live concert event production as well. 
        As of late last week, my full calendar of work has disappeared, and I’m not alone. We have 
hundreds of people in the Portland area alone whose livelihoods depend on productions working here. 
We need immediate assistance to help with  housing and utilities relief, unemployment extensions and 
waiving the wait week for unemployment benefits. Please consider how much revenue flows through 
the state and it’s many communities because of the film industry and the concert industry. This has hit 
suddenly and without warning, and it threatens our economic security in the short term. Please do what 
you can to keep us whole while we get through this crisis. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
 
--  
thx 
sean tichenor 
(+1)503.957.1109 
rockandrollambulance@gmail.com 
Skype: seantichenor 
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